
Blue Team 
Miss. Angie, Miss. Madalyn, Miss. Dyana, Miss. April 

Dear Families: 

School is back in session and we can-

not wait to dive right into this new 

school year! We have several new 

families that will be joining us this 

year, so on behalf of all our staff and 

returning Blue Team families, Wel-

come!  We look forward to working 

with your kiddos!   

Reminders: 

Please put the nametags 

given to you at Open 

House on your child 

(contact us if you did not 

get any) 

Send extra clothes to 

school in your kiddos 

Please feel free to send in a photograph of your family for our Family Board. If sending in a hard copy, 
we will return it at the end of the year. You can also email your photo to cramerm@sedalia200.org or 
to camiranda@sedalia200.org 

Upcoming 

9/3  Labor Day Weekend- 

No School 

Upcoming 
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